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Twenty-third Sunday in ordinary time 

September 10, 2023 

Flowers on the main Altar have been designated by Lori Hockley in memory of Robert J. and Mary 
Ellen White.  Flowers on Saint Joseph’s Altar have been designated by Phyllis Neiderer in memory of 
Peter Shovlin. 

Mass Intentions                                                                                                         

Saturday September 9   5:30pm  Mark Smith Sr. Family 
Sunday September 10   7:30am  People of the Parish 
          10:00am   Nicholas & Louise Little                         
Monday September 11   12:15pm      Lucy Staub                                            
Tuesday September 12   12:15pm  Living & deceased members of 
                  Raymond & Gladys Staub family 
Wednesday September 13   8:30am  Tom Carbaugh 
Thursday September 14  12:15pm Deceased Sisters of Saint Joseph      
Friday September 15   12:15pm Dick Lawrence 
Saturday September 16   5:30pm  Richard J. Smith   
Sunday September 17   7:30am  Anna Klunk 
          10:00am  People of the Parish 

Theology of the Body 
An Adult Education series on Saint John Paul II’s Theology of the Body will be held at Sacred Heart 
Basilica’s gym on September 28, October 5, 12, 19, and 26 from 6:30pm – 8:00pm.    Come discover 
why Theology of the Body has been called a “theological time bomb” and “one of the boldest 
reconfigurations of Catholic theology in centuries.”  These presentations will strengthen your faith 
and your understanding of God’s love for you.  They have been found to be very beneficial for adults 
of all ages as participants will discover more fully who they are in God’s eyes.  It is eye opening for 
those preparing for marriage and those who wish to strengthen their marriage.  It is especially helpful 
for teachers and parents as they help children learn about what it means to be a person and deal with 
the many issues they are confronted with in our culture today.  Ann Marie Kalloz, RN, BSN who has 
taught Catholic Sexuality Education for people of all ages locally, regionally, and nationally for almost 
40 years will be teaching this series.  Elective Catechetical Certification credits from the Diocese of 
Harrisburg are available.  If you have questions, contact Ann Marie Kalloz at kalloz@comcast.net. 
 

CCD Reminders: There is a mandatory meeting for parents of 7th and 8th grade students on Sunday, 
September 10 and a mandatory meeting for parents of 2nd grade students on Wednesday, 
September 13.  Both meetings will take place at 6:30pm in the school gym. 

 

 
Seminarian Jon Amidon 
My name is Jon Amidon, I am 
currently a seminarian for 
the Diocese of Worcester, 
MA in Third Theology at 
Mount Saint Mary's 
Seminary. I was born 
and raised in Massachusetts 
and at times it shows, 

primarily with the "accent". I enjoy a wider variety 
of hobbies, but an unexpected one that I got to 
keep even in Seminary is bowling. Currently, I am a 
Chaplain for the Mount Saint Mary's University 
Bowling team which means I get to say I'm a 
Division 1 NCAA Coach. I am very much looking 
forward to being at your beautiful parish this year 
hope to get to know you. So if you see me around 
please say “Hi”, I look forward to meeting you. 

 
Seminarian Justin Maclay 

Hello parishioners of the 
Basilica of the Sacred Heart 
of Jesus. My name is Justin 
Maclay. I am a seminarian for 
the Diocese of Harrisburg, 
studying at Mount Saint 
Mary’s Seminary, where I am in my 3rd year of 
studies (1st Theology). God-willing, I will be 
ordained to the priesthood in 2027. I am from 
Mechanicsburg, where I have lived for most of my 
life, and my home parish is Saint Joseph’s in 
Mechanicsburg. Prior to seminary, I graduated 
from Penn State University, where I studied 
Finance and Economics. I spent 15 years working in 
the retail industry, doing accounting and finance 
work for Foot Locker Corporate, before leaving to 
enter seminary in August 2021. I am excited to be 
assisting at the parish this academic year and I look 
forward to meeting many of you. 
 

A Reflection about Former Pastor  
Father Joseph Enders, SJ 

Who died on September 10, 1884 
“We have already seen how much Conewago is 
indebted to the labors of Father Enders.  For fifty 
years he lived only for those in his charge. Year in 
and year out with him was a continual round 
of works of mercy and charity. Day or night, rain or 
shine, sick or well, DUTY was to him an imperative 
command. Rest he never knew, and never thought 
of his own wants. All were his friends, and he was 
a friend to everyone. Kind, humble, patient, warm-
hearted, hospitable, and hardworking, —in life and 
in death resigned to the will of God.”  

-John Timon Reily 
Conewago: A Collection of Catholic Local History- page 157 

 

Parish Breakfast 
Saturday October 7 

8am Mass in honor of Our Lady of Fatima 
Followed by breakfast in the gym 

And short presentation about Mary and/or 
Recitation of the Rosary 

 
Visitors of the Homebound Meeting will take 
place at 2:00pm on Thursday September 14 at the 
home of Christine Reynold, 2691 Centennial Road. 
Call 717-632-5717 for information on attending or 
if you know of someone who would like a visit. 
 

2023 Forty Hours Eucharistic Devotions 
September 17-19 

The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed for 
adoration during the day.  Please sign up to spend 
some time before Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament 
during the adoration times.  Sign-up sheets are in 
the back of Church. We need at least two adorers 
at all times while the Blessed Sacrament is exposed 
on the altar. 
 

Church cleaning is Thursday, September 14 at 9:00am. 

Registration 
for CCD is 
being held  

after all 
Masses this 
weekend in 
the school 

lobby. 
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